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CONTINENTAL OIL COMP.

Box 427
Hobbs, New Mexico
February 23, 1959

Mr. R. F. Montgomery

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

Please be referred to your letter of February 4, 1959,
addressed to this office stating that our Skaggs B-12 No. 2 well,
located D 12-20-37 in the Eumont Oil Pool, is to be reclassified
as a gas well due to a gas-oil ratio of 225,625/1.

The packer in this well is set at a depth of 3729 feet
with perforations as follows: 3690~3710%, 3737-48", 3753661,
3772-81' and 3798-3807'. A P.S.I. niprple is set at 37171,

Recently a separation tool was installed at 3717' to
allow production from below the packer only. A gas-oil ratio test
was performed on February 22, 1959, and in 24 hours well produced
16 barrels of oil and 1,451 MCF of gas for a gas—oil ratio of
90,687/1.

In view of the work performed resulting in a gas-oil ratio
decrease to below the legal limit of 100,000/1,we respectfully request

that the reclassification of this well as a gas well be cancelled.
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Attached are two copies of form C-116, Gas-Oil Ratio

Report, showing test data referred to.
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H. W. SWAIM

District Superintendent
of Production

Hobbs District
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